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Haddonfield School District invites Parents to attend 
VIRTUAL Kindergarten Information Night  

 
HADDONFIELD – Residents of Haddonfield who are parents or guardians of children 
entering kindergarten in September of 2021 are encouraged to attend a VIRTUAL 
Kindergarten Information Night.  This important event will be online on Thursday, 
February 4, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.   
 
To enroll in kindergarten, children must be five years old by October 1, 2021. 
 
The event’s Zoom link and all other information can be found at 
https://haddonfieldschools.org/new-student-registration/. 
 
Elementary school principals will make a presentation about curriculum, classroom 
support, the PTA, contact information, class size and the registration process.  
 
By February 8th, parents and guardians should pre-register their child(ren) and sign up 
for a registration appointment at their particular elementary school. Registration 
appointments will take place virtually between February 16th and 19th. 
 
Haddonfield children may attend Central Elementary School (3 Lincoln Avenue), 
Elizabeth Haddon Elementary School (501 Redman Avenue), or J.F. Tatem Elementary 
School (1 Glover Avenue) depending on the family’s home address. 
 
For ALL new student registration information – as well as Kindergarten Information 
Night details – please go to this page on our website. 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Event Contact:  District Contact: 
Mr. Gerry Bissinger,   Ms. Polly Mitchell 
Principal, Elizabeth Haddon School  Communications Specialist, Haddonfield School District 
856-429-0811 Ext. 4301  856-429-7510 X 6215 
gbissinger@haddonfield.k12.nj.us  pmitchell@haddonfield.k12.nj.us 

 

https://haddonfieldschools.org/new-student-registration/
mailto:gbissinger@haddonfield.k12.nj.us
mailto:pmitchell@haddonfield.k12.nj.us

